
IAA Portal/Accessing the NCASP 

 

Only the designated security manager of an approved regulated entity can be 

given access to the NCASP. 

 

NCASP access will not be given as a reference for preparing a security 

programme. 

 

In order to receive the latest version of the NCASP, the security manager 

should email the AvSec admin team at avsec@iaa.ie for access to the IAA 

Portal where the NCASP can be downloaded. 

 

The username and password to the portal cannot be changed. The password 

will be changed by the IAA periodically. Please check your emails for updates if 

you cannot access the site. 

 

Only the chapters pertaining to the appropriate entity will be available on the 

Portal. 
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